Crafton Hills College

Parent Orientation

Thursday, December 15, 2011, 6:00p.m. - 8:00p.m., LRC 231 Wednesday, January 11, 2012, 6:00p.m. - 8:00p.m., LRC 231

Dear CHC Parent.

Parents and families play an integral role in their child's success in college. We want to make sure that parents are prepared for the significant changes in their student's life related to college attendance.

All parents of CHC students admitted this Spring are invited to our CHC Parent Orientation on Thursday, December 15, 2011 or Thursday, January 11, 2012 in our beautiful new Library Auditorium. This orientation is designed to help you assist your student with the transition to community college, and beyond.

Our program will include speakers, the chance to ask questions), and light refreshments. If you or your student has any disability-related needs, please let us know so that we can provide appropriate accommodations. Please note that child care will not be provided.

TO RSVP: Email or call us with your name(s) and your student's name.





To RSVP: Contact Laura Record, Administrative Assistant, Student Services.

Irecord@craftonhills.edu 909) 389-3354

Be sure to give us your name and your student's name!